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  Statement of Mark Borowski 

          The night before my sister, Lorry, went missing I woke up in the middle of 

the night from a bad dream about Lorry. I started screaming. My mom had awakened 

me and asked me what was wrong.   

          I told her that I had had a dream that something bad was going to happen to 

Lorry. My mom comforted me and Lorry came to the house and had breakfast with 

us. Although I was only 14 years old, I asked her if I could walk her to work, because 

for some reason that I didn’t understand I was worried for her safety. She said “no, 

Mark. Don’t worry. I’ll be fine.”  

          I went to school and when I was sitting in class a teacher and an administrator 

pulled me out of class and said “you need to go home right away”. I did. 

          When I went home I saw badges and uniforms and my whole family was there. 

That’s when I learned that Lorry was missing.  

          When my sister’s body was found 5 months later, I was devastated. Although 

I was still young, I decided in her honor I would do everything in my power to protect 

women and make sure that they are safe and secure.  

          I am very upset about the scheduled release on September 29 of the murderer 

who killed my sister.  

          I can’t bring my sister back but I am concerned about the safety of all other 

women who may be at risk if Lorry’s murderer is released. 

          As men, as brothers, sons and fathers, we should all be concerned about what 

some other men may do to the women we love. 

          I am looking for justice for Lorry Ann and I hope that Thomas Kokoraleis will 

not be released. 
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